TEMPLATE LETTER TO YOUR LOCAL MP

Dear ,
On behalf of the [insert name of Landcare Group] I would like to congratulate you on being [elected/re-elected] as the Member for [insert electorate].
Landcare is a grassroots approach to sustainable natural resource management, with a focus on improving the resilience of our land and environment now and into the future.
Landcare groups in NSW have worked in partnership with the NSW Government over the past eight years to rebuild local volunteer group infrastructure. This partnership has led to a resurgence of local activity and is highly valued by the Landcare community.
I hope you will continue to support the work we do and learn more about our funding needs for the NSW Landcare Program 2023 – 2027 and what we will achieve through the Program in your electorate.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We invite you to join our local Landcare Group and find out more about the work we are doing in your electorate to protect and restore our natural resources through sustainable farming practices, restoring rivers and waterways, creating wildlife corridors, revegetating landscapes etc.
If you aren’t already, we also invite you to become a member of the NSW Parliamentary Friends of Landcare (PFL) which provides an avenue for Members of Parliament to connect with and offer support to Landcare both at the state level and locally in suburbs, regional towns and farming communities.
We would love to meet with you to brief you in person and can be contacted on [insert contact details and suggest a suitable day/time to meet].
We look forward to working with you to promote and support the work of Landcare in your electorate, within Parliament and the wider community across NSW.
I wish you the best and look forward to meeting with you soon.
Kind regards,

